
  

 

 

 

 

No.03 of 2017         

 

 

4th December 2017 

 

 

Dear Port Users, 

 

PDL Substation P5 shutdown for servicing on Sunday, 15th January 2017 

 

1. The Substation P5 at PDL will be shut down for servicing on the 15th January 
2017(Sunday). This shut down is in-line with our annual maintenance of sub-
stations as per code of practice. All necessary measures to limit the duration have 
been undertaken. 
 

2. Due to the substation shutdown, there will be a power disruption from 0830 hrs to 

1800 hrs on that day. 

 

3. Kindly be informed that the following will be affected by the disruption.  

i) Level Luffing Crane - (LLC 1) power shutdown 0930-1330 (LLC 2 

operation ready). 

ii) Level Luffing Crane - (LLC 2) power shutdown 1400-1800 (LLC 1 

operation ready). 

iii) Cement Terminal 2 – Unloader P4 and conveyor system 0930-1330. 

iv) Cement Terminal 2 – Unloader P5 and conveyor system 1400-1800. 

 

4. We apologise for any inconvenience caused by this essential maintenance.  

 

Thank you. 
 
Regards, 

 

 

 

 

JP Commercial 

For Jurong Port Pte Ltd 

 


